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Emma K. Doub PTA News November 2013





WELCOME TO YOUR EKD PTA!  Your PTA has some wonderful events planned to enrich your child's school experience.  Join us for Family Nights Out, the Vendor Fair, our Snow Ball, Movie Night, and many others.  Thank you to everyone who has already joined the PTA.  We are only 10 memberships short of our goal!  If you haven’t already joined, please consider joining our PTA family to help us continue to sponsor these FREE, fun events.  Your $6 membership ($4.25 goes to the National PTA) is a small price to make a BIG impact. It is not too late to join… both parents, grandparents, aunts, and uncles are all welcome from the same family! 





Upcoming Events:


November 4-7 - Family Night at Texas Road House


November 14th, 5-8 – Vendor Fair and Family Math Night 


December 2nd at 2pm, - Board Meeting All are welcome!


December 9-12 - Holiday Store


December 13th at 6pm – Movie Night


December 16th all day – Family Night at Café Rio








Movie Night is in your hands!!!


Popcorn? Check. Pajamas? Check.  Movie?  Not so fast!


We want your movie night to be just right so YOU get to pick the movie!  Please visit � HYPERLINK "http://www.ekdpta.weebly.com" ��www.ekdpta.weebly.com� to choose between these G-rated movies:


The Secret World of Arrietty	           Gnomeo and Juliet                              Snow Buddies                                        Prep and Landing: Naughty vs. Nice March of the Penguins


Your opinion counts so log on and choose today.  The movie will be announced in early December.  Bring your sleeping bag and get ready for a fun, free, family night courtesy of your EKD PTA.























Reflections Committee needs you!


The National PTA offers a wonderful opportunity for students to show their artistic talents at the state and national level through the Reflections program.  Students K-12 will compete to earn local and national recognition and money for their entries in a variety of categories in the visual and performing arts.


We are currently seeking community members to join our committee to serve as organizers and judges.  Do you have a passion for photography?  Are you a musician? Do you love promoting the arts?  We cannot offer this opportunity without a great deal of help.  Please contact Nicole at � HYPERLINK "mailto:EKDPTA@myactv.net" ��EKDPTA@myactv.net� for more information.





Remember to like us on Facebook - Emma K. Doub PTA and bookmark our home page to stay current on all of our events! � HYPERLINK "http://www.ekdpta.weebly.com" ��www.ekdpta.weebly.com�





� INCLUDEPICTURE "https://encrypted-tbn2.gstatic.com/images?q=tbn:ANd9GcRcBqSLJ2FQS3-zxk8BFXT0VbScdtJ9WUv7PtFY9LDtc8VO4f7C" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���





  We have a SPOT for You!





The holidays are fast approaching.  Are you looking for a fun event for your family?  Trying to find unique, artisan gifts for that hard to buy for friend?  We have you covered!


Join us for the Vendor Fair and Family Math night on November 14th from 5-8pm. All of you favorites will be there! 


Over a dozen vendors including, Silpada, Origami Owl, Do Terra, Arbonne, Tupperwear, and more!


Play a math game with your child and get free take-home tools.  Check everything off of your list in one night of fun!





Our Annual Bingo was a huge success!  Thank you to everyone who donated, participated, or sponsored this year’s event.  We raised over $2300!  That money goes directly into the school to benefit your students and our teachers.








  WALK-A-THON





	We had a blast at the Walk-a-thon this year!  Students danced, hopped, worm-walked and conga-ed their way around the school while earning prizes and coupons.  Thanks to everyone who donated, we surpassed our goal this year! 


Thank you to our wonderful volunteers who made the event so much fun!





Great Job!!!


Congratulations to our BOX TOP CONTEST winners for October!  Students in Ms. Milton’s, Mrs. Nicholson’s, Ms. Riley’s, Ms. Wolfe’s, and Mr. Dulbergers’ classes have earned a Box Tops Award poster and bragging rights.


November’s contest has already begun!  Each time you save and clip a box top, it earns the school 10 cents. When holiday shopping, you can also visit � HYPERLINK "https://www.boxtops4education.com/marketplace" ��https://www.boxtops4education.com/marketplace� and create your free account.  When you access your favorite shopping sites through this page, our school gets money! Keep those Box Tops Coming!











We did it!!! Our fantastic volunteers (that means you) donated enough hours to fulfill our grant requirement.  That means we can get our new playground!  Stay tuned for details on this exciting addition to our school.   





Volunteer Hours Add UP!








Vendor Fair and Family   Math Night





BASKET & 31 BAG BINGO








